
Rifle Work Bee April 12 2025 
Despite the good weather, the turnout was small today. The cast included Walt 
Korszylowskyj, Ross Barnes, Bill Artymovich, Bruce Slykhouse, and myself – (see photo 
below.) Thank you, gentlemen!    

We focused on the 200-yard line, cleaning out and deepening the holes in the target base to 
allow better use of all positions. The 200-yard target bases are deteriorating and may 
become unusable in about a year. 

We reorganized and cleaned the 200-yard storage container - (see photo below.) We 
inspected service rifle target frames, replaced any damaged thermoply backers, and added 
a bar for target numbers in preparation for the backstop redo. 

We swept out the range building but couldn't scrub it down due to the small crew. 

 

 

 
Today's work bee workers: 

Walt Korszylowskyj, Ross Barnes, 
Bill Artymovich, Bruce Slykhouse, 

and photographer Walter Opdycke (not pictured) 
 

 We reorganized and cleaned out the 
200-yard storage container 

 

 


